
From: Julian Morse
To: Permits
Subject: FW: Request for Permission Letter to Enter Buffers MV2017C0024
Date: November 7, 2017 10:36:11 AM

Please post to MV2017C0024 under 1. Permit – Licence… Modifications
 

From: Shelagh Montgomery 
Sent: Monday, November 6, 2017 12:04 PM
To: sclemmer@pinepointmining.com; jdudley@pinepointmining.com; jkey@pinepointmining.com;
tsmith@pinepointmining.com
Cc: Julian Morse <jmorse@mvlwb.com>; Tanya Lantz <tlantz@mvlwb.com>
Subject: Request for Permission Letter to Enter Buffers MV2017C0024
 
Hello Stan et al.,
 
Julian passed your request on to me regarding the possibility of decreasing buffers around
private structures. While Permit MV2017C0024 allows for adjusting the 300 metre buffers if
authorized in writing by the Board, we recommend that PPML engage with both NTPC and the cabin
owner, and obtain consent, prior to applying to the Board for the exception.
 
If you have any further questions regarding the file please contact Julian.
 
I would also like to take the opportunity to let you know that Rebecca Chouinard recently left
the MVLWB and that I am now in the ED position. A new Regulatory Manager will be
starting November 14.
 
Kind regards,
 
Shelagh
 
Shelagh Montgomery, PhD
Executive Director
Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board
7th Floor, 4922 48th St. | PO Box 2130 | Yellowknife, NT | Canada | X1A 2P6
ph 867.766.7457 | cell 867.445.2587 | fax 867.873.6610
smontgomery@mvlwb.com | www.mvlwb.com

Please note:  All correspondence to the Board, including emails, letters, faxes, and attachments are
public documents and may be posted to the Public Registry.

 

From: Stanley Clemmer [mailto:sclemmer@pinepointmining.com] 
Sent: Monday, November 6, 2017 8:52 AM
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To: Tanya Lantz <tlantz@mvlwb.com>; Julian Morse <jmorse@mvlwb.com>; Rebecca
Chouinard <rchouinard@mvlwb.com>
Cc: Judy Dudley <jdudley@pinepointmining.com>; John Key
<jkey@pinepointmining.com>; Tim Smith <tsmith@pinepointmining.com>
Subject: Request for Permission Letter to Enter Buffers MV2017C0024
 
Julian:
Please find a request to enter the 300 metre buffers around a sub-station and a cabin
at Pine Point.
Stan
 
Stanley Clemmer P.Geo
Chief Geologist
Pine Point Mining Limited
22 Dean Drive
Hay River, NT X0E 0R6
905-616-5090
sclemmer@pinepointmining.com
 
<Nov 6 2017 letter to MVLWB.pdf>
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